
 
 
 
 
 
 
Response From Mr Kulvinder Boparia 
 
 
 
I think the 0870 numbers should be phased out or charging brought into line with 
01 and 02 number this way they would be adopted into the free local and national 
call pacakges being offered. The telecoms market has moved rapidly over the last 
10 years and presently 0870 numbers are a revenue earner for those companies 
using them rather than being of a major benefit for the consumer.  
 
Thanks,  
 
Kulvinder  
 
 
 
 
 


